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This fundraiser supports children who are staying in Children’s 
Hospital of Pittsburgh during Christmas. One recipient who will be 
staying at Children’s during Christmas is Alexa (pictured above). Lets 
help by donating gifts and gift cards for these children. If you wish to 
donate gift cards you may send them to ​P.O. Box 135, New Bethlehem, 
PA 16242.​ If you would like to donate new toys, boxes will be set up at 
Redbank Valley High School, Joe’s Pizza, and Zack’s.​ ​These boxes will 
be set up until ​December 10th,​ and we can receive gift cards until 
December 18th​.  if you would like to donate  
directly to Children’s, you can go to 
www.givetochildrens.org/barrelsofblessings. 
THANK YOU 

Sydney and Kendall Kirkpatrick 
Merry Christmas To All!!!! 

 


